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KINDERWORLD INTERNATIONAL KINDERGARTEN @ THE MANOR, HANOI 

JUNE 2019 

Dear Parents, 

How quickly this academic year has passed! It has been a wonderful year full of learning, 
growing, making friends, developing self-confidence and independence and generally having 
fun-filled times at kindergarten. The students have taken part in exciting excursions, trips to the 
park, awesome STEM activities, birthday parties, water play program and of course, our 
wonderful end of year concert and prep graduation. 
 
Our end of year concert holds a very special place in the life of our kindergarten. For me it is 
one of the highlights, an opportunity to give a heartfelt thank you to all who have contributed to 
another successful year, and an opportunity to congratulate our amazing children and 
showcase the skills they have developed throughout the year.  They had been rehearsing for 
so long and were so excited to perform for you all on the big stage. 
 
It has been lovely to hear the very positive and heart-warming comments from so many of our 
parents regarding the children’s performances at the concert. I am so grateful to all the 
teachers who worked tirelessly to prepare the children; they designed and organized the 
costumes and prepared the music, as well as coordinating the year level performances based 
around the theme of PLANET EARTH. They have all spent many extra hours working to make 
the concert the great success that it was. 
 
I believe our school provides a quality curriculum that promotes and nurtures each and every 
student. Our teachers do the very best that they can to meet the needs of our students and to 
work in partnership with our families. They work together to plan and prepare high quality, 
engaging and relevant learning experiences and utilize their various gifts and talents and skills 
for the benefit of all our students. I sincerely thank the staff of KIK @ The Manor for making our 
kindergarten the very special place that it is. 
 
Finally, it is with great sadness that I say my final farewell to all the wonderful parents, staff and 
children of KinderWorld @ The Manor. After 11 amazing years living and working in Hanoi, the 
time has come for me to return home to Australia and reconnect with my family. KinderWorld 
has been an amazing journey both personally and professionally and Vietnam will always hold 
a special place in my heart. 
 
Upcoming Important Dates:   
 
June 28 - Last day of Academic Year 
                 2018/19 
August 5 – New School Year begins 
 
Estelle Brown 
Head of Kindergarten 

http://www.kik.edu.vn/
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Prep Graduation 
We were all so proud of our prep students at their 
Graduation. It was a very special evening and 
they all looked so grown-up as they went up on 
stage to be presented with their graduation 
certificates. Their concert performances were 
spectacular! 
I sincerely thank the prep teachers – Ms Rossy & 
Ms Thuong; Mr Kim & Ms Nguyen; Ms Anna, Ms 
Trang & Ms Nhung. These teachers have 
nurtured and prepared our prep students to be 
ready for the new challenges of primary school. 
My sincere thanks to you all! 
 

Goodbye to all our Prep Students 
We bid a fond farewell to all our Prep students. It 
is amazing how quickly the children grow and 
develop and suddenly it’s time to send them off to 
primary school. From all the teachers at KIK @ 
The Manor, we wish them all the very best for 
their new schools and we are confident that they 
are all more than ready to take on the new 
challenges of Year 1. May you all have fruitful 
lives full of study and achievement! 
I know that the End of Year Reports and Student 
Portfolios show the wonderful journey that your 
child has been on this year and how amazing they 
have been.  
Congratulations to all our students!  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Farewell& Best wishes  

to all our Prep Students 
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Prep Scorpion Class 

K1 Grasshopper Class 
K2 Bumblebee Class 

N/K1 Ladybug Class 

K2 Caterpillar Class 

Nursery Larva Class 

K2 Dragonfly Class 
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Pre-Nursery Class 
Prep Classes 
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